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The Internal Revenue Service has granted tax relief to taxpayers who were unable to meet 
the filing due date of August 15, 2003, because of the power blackout in the Northeastern 
United States. 
 
In response, the South Carolina Department of Revenue is providing the same relief to 
taxpayers who have businesses in South Carolina with offices in blackout area whose 
operations have been affected by the blackout and to those taxpayers whose returns are 
prepared by tax professionals affected by the blackout. At this time, the Internal Revenue 
Service has granted relief until August 22, 2003, but is monitoring the situation to 
determine if additional relief is warranted. The Department will grant the same relief 
period granted by the Internal Revenue Service. 
 
To qualify for this relief, affected taxpayers should put “NORTHEAST BLACKOUT” in 
red ink at the top of the return relying on this relief. Individuals or businesses located in 
the blackout area, or taxpayers outside the area that were directly affected by the power 
blackout, should notify the Department if they receive penalties for filing returns or 
paying taxes late for waiver of these penalties. Taxpayers with relief questions should 
contact the Department at 803-898-5709. 
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